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URGENT COMMUNICATION

Steve to: bosfive 08/02/2010 05:43 PM

I have just been advised by Mike Applegarth of the CAO that a recommendation will be made to the BOS 
on Tuesday proposing to essentially eliminate two BOS policies (A-18 and B-10).  
 
There has been no communication with the Grand Jury regarding these recommendations, the latter one 
of which directly affects the operation of the Grand Jury.  Policy A-18 concerns the subject of a Final 
Report of the 2009-2010 Grand Jury.  Policy B-10 directly concerns the operation of the Grand Jury.
 
It is interesting to me that such a recommendation would be made without any discussion between the 
CAO Office and the Grand Jury, particularly as regards Policy B-10. 
 
As foreperson of the 2010-2011 Grand Jury I am therefore respectfully request the opportunity to meet 
with the CAO to discuss what viable alternatives to the current BOS Policy B-10 may be anticipated or 
proposed PRIOR to the CAO making such a recommendation.  I would hope that before the CAO would 
make such a recommendation to the BOS it would at least communicate with the Grand Jury to enable a 
basic discussion about impacts and alternatives concerning something so basic to the operation of the 
Grand Jury.
 
Respectfully, 
 
Steve J. Baker
Foreperson
2010-2011 EDC Grand Jury     
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